
Tanja Borghoff 

Social worker in school 

Phone: 05251 88 14810  

Mobil: 0151 213 019 73 

Mail: t.borghoff@paderborn.de 

 

Dear Children and Parents,  

 

my work as a social worker for the school means that I have the responsibility for 

accompanying and supporting the children and parents with regards to any questions, 

difficulties and/or problems that may occur during school time and within the family. 

My networking with other institutions enables me to provide you with support concerning specific problems and, 

if necessary, will also help me put you in touch with other appropriate contacts and sources of help. 

The provision of preventative measures for groups and individuals is also part of my work at the school. 

All personal talks with me are held on a purely voluntary, free-of-charge and confidential basis, which means 

that I am subject to professional confidentiality. 

I am looking forward to getting to know you personally and also to a good cooperation! 

 

Tanja Borghoff 


